
Countryplace Estates Annual Meeting Minutes 

November 30, 2022 

Meeting was called to order at 6:30 P.M. 

A quorum was not established as not enough members (including proxies) attended.  

We did review last years Minutes with no revisions recommended. 

We reviewed the budget including increases in some areas like electricity, insurance and mailings as 

these are all going up. 

We reviewed and discussed going from monthly assessments to annual assessments and because there 

was no quorum it was decided to leave things as they are.  

The new laws that went into effect in August were discussed and the Board decided to send out a spring 

newsletter including information on covenant violations and reminding owners to keep their lots clean 

and looking nice. 

A discussion was brought up and the HOA would like to look for options for a solar light installation at 

the front entrance that would light the sign.  No one volunteered for a committee on this.  

Meeting adjourned at 6:20 P.M. 


